On January 17, 2006, the following information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond and Board Chair Tom Lynch.

Question:
Where was the teacher?

Response:
This ESE student was being mainstreamed as much as possible. Hindsight reveals she had too much freedom, however prior to this situation this student had never even been late as she walked from the bus to her classroom.

Question:
Why was the mechanical room open for access and what has been done to correct it here and at every school?

Response:
The school acknowledges that the mechanical room should have been locked. Golf carts are stored there and a police aide (who no longer works in that position) left the door unsecured.  This mechanical room is away from the school.   All employees with access have been reminded to continually keep it locked, not just latched.  We will include this scenario in an upcoming edition of Legal Briefs in order to bring it to the attention of other schools.
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